No. PW072903-04

Building Inspection Division of Rapid City ‘ , 7
Engineering Division July 22, 2003
Dave La France

Request no side walk for building site at 913 West Street.

A side walk would not be consistant with the building site, as there are not
any side walks on this side of the street, in this block. The elevation to walk
on South Street is approximately 15 to 20 feet elevated above this lot and the
lots to the north, are a steep hill to the curb between South Street and
Columbus Street. There is an exsisting side walk on the east side of West
Street.

Thank You
Richard O. Stahl

ot it

H}@@@E

JUL 23 2004

#)73(,

ENGINEERING DIVISION




